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The NHS has been around for over 75 years and
gives UK residents access to free health care when

they need it. The UK Government has just
launched the biggest ever public conversation

about the future of the NHS. 

Very often children & young people are left out of
these conversations, but we feel that it is important

to include you & have your thoughts & ideas
represented. It's your NHS & we want to make sure
you have a health service that supports your needs.

We are asking children & young people in England to
have their voice heard on how to make the NHS fit for
children & young people. We will take all the answers

and submit them on behalf of children & young people,
so that your views are heard. 


